
 

 

No.  13        10th June 2020 

          Week 9, Term 2 2020 

    Kia ora and welcome to this fortnight’s newsletter.  

                    CELEBRATING LEARNING & ACHIEVEMENT 
   This week we are excited to announce that our annual Ag  
   Day will be going ahead! Due to the impacts of COVID-19  
   however, Ag Day  2020 will look a little different to years  
   gone by. The animals and growing project will remain but the 
   auction will not be going ahead this year. Only a few stalls will 
be operating. These will include a lucky dip, the grocery raffles and a cake stall. 
A coffee cart, Lil Orbits donuts van, sausage sizzle and a couple of other food 
outlets (yet to be confirmed) will be operating. A “Fun Zone” will be set up to 
keep the children entertained. More information will be coming out to you 
shortly.  

 

Welcome: 
We are excited to be welcoming to our place of learning Ces Kenney (a familiar 
face to most of us) and Sian Redshaw. Mrs Kenney and Mrs Redshaw will be 
opening a new entrant classroom at the beginning of Term 3 in Pepeketua. Mrs 
Kenney will be working 3 days per week and Mrs Redshaw 2 days per week. 
Please make them feel welcome and introduce yourself should you see them 
around the school when they start in the new term. 
 

Alert Level One: 
With the move to alert Level 1 on Tuesday morning, we are pleased to say that 
there is now a little more freedom to move around! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 
 

Announcement What we are doing How you can help 

The New Zealand 
Government announced 
the move to alert level 
one as of midnight 
Monday. This means 
that there is now 
freedom of movement 
within Aotearoa.  

We will still be meeting and 
greeting our lovely learners 
each morning from 8.15am at 
the flagpole, however, if you 
wish to visit your child's room 
to look at their learning you 
are welcome to do so.   

Our younger learners 
have become very 
independent and can do 
all their morning jobs on 
their own.  Please 
support them to 
continue to do so. 
Remember also that 
mornings are very busy 
times for the teachers 
and so we ask that if 
you do pop in that you 
ensure that you have 
left by 8.35am so that 
the class can prepare 
for the start of their 
learning day.  

Contact Tracing is no 
longer required but 
keeping track of the 
places you have been 
is.  

A QR code is available for 
scanning on the office door 
and on the door of the hall. 
This helps you to keep track 
of the places you have visited 
(this is optional). Our visitors 
book is located on the office 
desk. 

Please remember to 
sign in or out at the 
office as you have done 
in the past if you are 
helping in a classroom 
or collecting your child 
early from school. 

Safe hygiene practices 
remain a priority as does 
staying home if you are 
feeling unwell. 

Hand sanitizer, soap and 
water and towels for drying 
hands will continue to be 
available.  We will contact 
you if your child needs 
collecting from school if they 
are feeling unwell. 

Please remind your 
child(ren) about the 
need to continue to 
wash their hands, 
cough or sneeze into 
elbows and to stay 
home if they are unwell. 

There are no longer 
restrictions on numbers 
at events.  

We are currently looking at 
our school calendar to 
establish what events we can 
get up and running for the 
remainder of this term. Our 
first whole school assembly 
will be on Thursday July 
2nd. 

Please keep an eye on 
the ‘dates to remember’ 
in the newsletter and for 
event information on 
Dojo.  



 

 

19th September 2020 

Ag Day Meeting— The first meeting was held last night. Congratulations to 
Richard Mansell (Chairperson), Gaylene Murdoch and Debbie Coppock 
(Secretaries).  If you have any questions about Ag Day you can contact one of 
our fantastic volunteers or ask at the office. 

Trophies—Please return trophies won at last years Ag Day. Please return 
them to school in a clean and undamaged condition. 

Entry form and Information Booklet—Coming soon! 

Next Meeting—Tuesday 21st July 7.00pm in the staffroom  

Good News Call of the Week: 
Congratulations to Bianca M  who was last week's 
Good News Call of the Week! Bianca has been 
working so hard on her learning - you should see 
her fabulous writing! Bianca is also a role model of 
our school value of nurture (poipoi). She has been 
ensuring that learners new to our school have a 
friend and are made to feel welcome. Thank you 
Bianca for pursuing personal excellence (hiranga) 
and for being so kind to others.  We are very 
proud of you! 
 
Nga mihi nui, Sarah Hynds 
sarahh@karaka.school.nz 



 

 

Lucky Book Club – Scholastic Orders 
All Scholastic orders are due this Friday, 12th June. The easiest way to order is 
online via the Loop orders (mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz). Otherwise please 
hand in the order form and payment to the office by Friday this week. 

Photolife Orders 

Remember that our 
School’s free delivery 
period expires at midnight 
on Sunday 21st June. 

Reading Mileage 

Are you (or people you know) wanting to be involved with our lovely learners? 
Reading Mileage is a way to do that :) On  a Monday, Wednesday and Thursday 
from 8.45am—10.00am (approx.) volunteers read with our younger learners, 
giving them additional opportunities to read aloud and talk about their text. 
This programme has seen some great results with learners developing 
confidence when reading and progressing through reading levels. 

Please contact Carla Cook 
(carlac@karaka.school.nz) to find out more or 
sign up. 

Here is three of our current Reading Mileage 
helpers—the smiles say it all…. They love the 
time they spend with our learners. 

Police Vetting 

If you wish to help out in the classroom, go on a 
trip, help on camp etc, you must be Police 
vetted. Please call into the office to pick up a 
form to do this. There is a $10.00 charge from 
NZ Police for this. 

Junior 

School 
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Practice 



 

 

Any questions/fundraising ideas or if you require uniform items urgently, you 
can email us on karaka.pta@gmail.com.    The Karaka School PTA account is 
12-3031-0851231-00  From the PTA team 

Oxford Pies / Samoas  
Thank you everyone for your huge support with this fundraiser. 
Collection date Monday 15th June in the school hall from 2.30pm. 
 
Lunchroom Notice 
We have finally sold out of Cookies and Cream Moosies and our supplier will 
not be stocking them again in the near future. 
 
We have sold out of the small mince pie and won't be able to get the 'Big Ben 
Small Mince Pie" in for a while due to supply issues (not in Term 2).  Therefore 
we have decided to only stock the Large mince pie (which is only a bit bigger 
than the small) and reduce the cost slightly from $3.50 to $3.00.  So for now 
there will only be available the one mince pie for $3.00. 

Sushi can re-open YAY!! 

We will have sushi available again from Tuesday—just come to the lunchroom 
and order on Tuesday morning. Due to our sushi supplier increasing prices we 
have had to increase our sushi price by .50 cents per pack… Please see the 
order form below for new prices. 
 
You can now come to the lunchroom in the hall to order lunch however, we 
will still have the white "lunchroom orders box" for you to put your orders in - 
if you prefer to order this way.  You can find the white "lunchroom orders box" 
in it's old spot, on the lunchroom counter in the hall. 

We look forward to seeing you all on Friday and next week for sushi. 

 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Community Notices 

26 June William Pike—Orienteering 

01 July School Cross Country 

02 July Save day for cross country,  Whole School Assembly  1.45pm 

03 July Teacher Only Day—Curriculum Development 

 

 

 

 

July Holiday Programme 

Holidays again? Time to book in to keep the boredom at bay!  

Send the kids along for excitement & entertainment at your local KAS 
Programme! 

Celebrate winter with a onesie party or indoor Nerf battle!  

Cook up a storm with KAS Pâtisserie & sushi lessons! Learn a little 
magic, spread some kindness & enjoy our version of a drive-in movie! 

For more information & bookings visit us at: 

www.kidsafterschool.co.nz 

Any questions please call our office on 09 236 4078 

MSD Social Sector Level 3 Accreditation 

WINZ subsidies available for eligible families 

http://www.kidsafterschool.co.nz


 

 

ROSEHILL COLLEGE ENROLMENT INFORMATION FOR 2021 
General 
Monday 20-31 July Principal visits contributing schools to 

distribute in-zone enrolment packs to Year 8 
students. 

Thursday 30 July Open Evening at the College for prospective 
students with their parents/caregivers.  Gather in the 
School Hall at 5 pm. The evening should conclude by 
7pm. 

 
In-Zone Enrolments 
Friday 21 August  
Closing date for in-zone enrolment applications to be received by the 
College either delivered by hand or through the post. 
 
Out of Zone Enrolments 
The Rosehill College Board of Trustees has determined that the following  
number of places may be available for out of zone enrolments: 
 
Year 9: 30 places may be available for out of zone Year 9  students in 2021  
who have current siblings at the college.  The exact number of places  
will depend on in-zone applications.   
Note:  Out of zone enrolment packs for families who have a current siblings 
attending Rosehill College will be issued upon request from Rosehill College  
Reception.   
 
Wed 2 September Closing date for out of zone enrolment  
 applications to be received by the College, either  
 delivered by hand or through the post. 
 
Wed 9 September Ballot day for out of zone applicants. 

 

Fulton Swim School School Holiday Intensives 

July School Holiday intensives running for one week from Monday 6th July—
Friday 10th July 

Contact Susan or Ashleigh on 0923 85240 or email 

fplswimschool@belgrqavialeisure.co.nz 

mailto:fplswimschool@belgrqavialeisure.co.nz


 

 


